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SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF BERGEN-PATERSON HYDRAULIC SHOCK SUPPRESSORS AT 
DRESDEN NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT #j, AEC DKT 50-$9. 
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Reference: Letter from Mr~ B. B. St~phenson to Mr. J. F. O'Leary -dated 
March 25, 1974. 

Dear Mr. O'Leary: 

This letter is to follow-up the information reported in the letter 
referenced above. 

During the·c::urrent·Unit 3 refueling outage, all thirty-one (31) 
drywell snubbers were removed from the drywall. They were disassembled, 
inspected and overhauled prior to re-installation. All existing seals in 
the drywell snubbers were removed and replaced with ethylene-propylene 
seals. All of the ethylene-propylene seals removed appeared to be in 
like new condition. Some of the erlsting untreated poly-tµ-ethane seals 
were gumiey" and showed some signs of deterioration. The snubbers reported 
in the referenced letter as inoperable or low on oil-have been attributed 
to deterioration of the untreated poly-urethane seal material. 

The torus snubbers were not overhauled because they are subjected 
to a much mild.er environment than those in the drywall and the existing 
seal material has been adequate.·· 

The Grinnell snubbers in the turbine and isolation condenser 
· pipeways also were not ,overhauled. This was due to the unavailability of 
ethylene-propylene seal material. Overhaul of these snubbers was not 
considered necessary, since the existing seal material has been adequate •. 
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